Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G19-6.012
Provisional Certificates

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 3, 2022, the Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board, received a petition for variance or waiver submitted by Bay County Board of County Commissioners, seeking a variance of paragraph 61G19-6.012(6)(b), Florida Administrative Code, in order to allow provisional certificate holders to be supervised by a person holding a standard certificate as a building code administrator, whether or not that supervisor is the County’s building official.
Comments on this petition should be filed within 14 days of publication of this notice, with the Building Code Administrators and Inspectors Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, or by electronic mail: Krista.Woodard@myfloridalicense.com.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Krista B. Woodard, Executive Director, at the above address.
